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Parking Lot Repair 
Parking lot repair will be done in two sections.  Each section will be inaccessible for the specified 
dates.   
 Section 1 – Crack seal and Sealcoat 6/11 and Striping 6/12 
 Section 2 – Crack seal and Sealcoat 6/13 and Striping 6/14 
 

Father’s Day Potluck 
Sunday, June 16th is Father’s Day.  There will be a potluck luncheon in the Navajo Room with 
serving to begin at 12:30.  Please sign up on the Gazebo or Administration Building Bulletin Boards 
so we know how many to expect.  If not enough people sign up by the 13th, it will have to be 
cancelled.  The dish you will share needs to serve 8-10.  There is no charge for the potluck.  It will 
help if you bring your own table service.  Lemonade and coffee will be provided. 
 

Design Review Committee 
The Design Review Committee will be meeting Thursday, June 20, 2:00PM, in the Hopi Room.  
Homeowners and builders need to submit their exterior home projects, including painting, and 
plans to the committee 5-7 days in advance of a scheduled meeting for approval.   

 
Aquatic/Fitness Building Update 

A contract has been awarded for the construction of the new building.  A projected starting date is 
about the first of July.  Residents have donated $97,792.71, including 50/50 Raffles and bank 
interest, plus $100,000 allocated from AWHA funds.  The exercise equipment will be moved to the 
Zuni Room for residents to use during the tear-down and construction. 
 

In Memoriam 
Curtis Eshelman, husband of Barbara, passed away May 15.  He will be missed dearly by his 
family and friends in the Apache Wells community. 
 
Mary Kennedy, mother of Mary Kahler, passed away May 19th in Fairmont, Minnesota, at the age 
of 106. 
 


